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Sara Henshaw

From: Watson & Associates Economists Ltd. <info@watsonecon.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 2:49 PM
To: Sara Henshaw
Subject: Assessment of Bill 134 (Affordable Homes and Good Jobs Act)
Attachments: Assessment of Bill 134 - Affordable Homes and Good Jobs Act.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Thames Centre email system. Please use caution when clicking links or opening 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Good afternoon, 
 
We are writing to inform you of proposed changes to the Development Charges Act and the Planning 
Act, introduced through Bill 134 (Affordable Homes and Good Jobs Act, 2023).  Bill 134 proposes to 
amend the definition of an “affordable residential unit” for the purpose of exempting such 
developments from the payment of development charges, community benefits charges, and parkland 
dedication.  
 
The attached letter provides a summary of the proposed changes along with our commentary on the 
matter.  We will also be submitting this commentary in a formal response to the Province and intend 
to present to the Standing Committee on Heritage, Infrastructure and Cultural Policy. 
 
Upon receiving this, if you have any questions regarding Bill 134, we would be pleased to discuss 
them with you further at your convenience. 
 
Best regards, 
Watson & Associates Economists Ltd. 

Disclaimer: This message is for the use of the intended recipient(s) only and may contain information that is privileged, proprietary, confidential, and/or exempt 
from disclosure under any relevant privacy legislation. If you are not the intended recipient or authorized agent thereof, you are hereby notified that any review, 
retransmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, conversion to hard copy, taking of action in reliance on or other use of this communication is strictly prohibited. 
If you are not the intended recipient and have received this message in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete or destroy all copies of this 
message. Warning: Although Watson & Associates Economists Ltd. has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the company 
cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments. 

If you no longer wish to receive municipal finance related information from Watson & Associates Economists Ltd., please reply to this email 
with the subject line UNSUBSCRIBE. 
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